
FILED 11/26/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 11144-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

November 26, 2019 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk ~ 

Robert E. Graves, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of Engineering 1-'! 

Docket No. 20160058-WS - Application for approval of transfer of Sun River 
Utilities, Inc. water and wastewater systems and Certificate Nos. 646-W and 554-S 
in Charlotte and DeSoto Counties to North Charlotte Waterworks, Inc. 

Please file the attached email regarding status update in the above referenced docket file. 

Thank you 

RG/jp 



Robert Graves 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 
Monday, October 28, 2019 7:41 AM 
Robert Graves 

Subject: RE: Sun River Utilities 

Unfortunately-we haven't heard anything from them in quite a while .. 

From: Robert Graves [mailto:RGRAVES@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 7:01 AM 
To: Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> (trendell@uswatercorp.net) 
Subject: Sun River Utilities 

Good Morning Troy, has there been any progress on the Sun River transfer? 

:'/J'7'i /? C£7 
::7Uk~;,/ 9~1w 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-7009 
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